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SANEX

SOLUTION A FRICTION POUR LE DOS
VET TEK B-R-S

BACKRUBBER SOLUTION

Ready to use insecticide for control of hornflies
and lice on beef and dairy cattle.

Contains a light, non-irritating low-odor oil.

INSECTICIDE PRET A SERVIR POUR CONTROLER LES MOUCHES DES CORNES
ET LES POUX DES BOVINS ET DES VACHES LAITIERES.

CONTIENT UNE HUILE DOUCE, NON IRRITANTE ET A FAIBLE ODEUR.
AGRICULTURAL/AGRICOLE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING/LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT L'USAGE

NET CONTENTS/CONTENU NET:

REG.NO./NO.D'ENR. 18159
L.P.A./P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE/GARANTIE:
Malathion........2.0%

SANEX AGRO INC.
36 HEAD STREET,
DUNDAS, ONTARIO

L9H 3H3

BRANCHES THROUGHOUT NORTH AMERICA
SUCCURSALES DANS TOUTE L'AMERIQUE DU NORD

VET TEK B-R-S-Back Rubber Solution is a specially prepared
formulation containing premium grade Malathion, in a ready-to-use
form, for use in cattle treating equipment.  VET TEK B-R-S
combines quick knockdown and long lasting residual control of
flies and lice, thereby providing the protection from these pests
which is essential to alleviate animal discomfort and production
losses.

With VET TEK B-R-S continuous control of troublesome pests can be



achieved.  Cattle treat themselves when and where they require
it.  The residual action of VET TEK B-R-S provides control of
lice as they hatch and controls flies long after treatment while
the cattle are grazing on pasture.  VET TEK B-R-S contains a
light, non-irritating , low-odor oil.

This product can be used on lactating dairy cattle and on beef
cattle right up to slaughter.  Do not apply to animals under one
month of age.  Do not apply to livestock within 30 days of
slaughter.

DIRECTIONS:   VET TEK B-R-S is a ready-to-use insecticide
formulation for use in cattle treating equipment.  Simply add VET
TEK B-R-S full strength to the back-rubber tank.  No mixing is
necessary.  Refill the tank as required.

VET TEK B-R-S  can be used in all cattle treating equipment
except Sittner oilers.  The back-rubber should be freely
accessible and placed in the areas frequently used by the
animals.  One device should be continuously available for each
35-45 head of cattle.

PRECAUTIONS:   KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  This product is
harmful if swallowed, inhaled or contacted by skin.  After
filling cattle treating equipment, wash thoroughly with soap and
water.

FIRST AID:  In case of poisoning do not induce vomiting, this
product contains petroleum distillate.  Seek prompt medical
attention.  If in eyes, flush with water for 15 minutes and get
medical attention.  If on skin, wash with plenty of soap and
water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Malathion is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.

DISPOSAL:  Follow provincial instructions for any required
additional cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.  Make
container unsuitable for further use.  Dispose of empty
containers in accordance with provincial requirements.  Malathion
breaks down rapidly in presence of water and alkaline materials
such as lye, washing soap containing sodium hydroxide and bleach. 
Spills should be decontaminated with the use of one of these
agents.  For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted
product and the cleanup of spills, contact the Provincial
Regulatory Agency or the Manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product



under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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